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August, 2016

Dear Brother/Sister:

Regarding participation in the Richard T. Gosser Scholarship Program, please be advised of the
following:

Several years ago, Trustees of the Richard T. Gosser Scholarship Program and Presidents and
Chairpersons of Local Unions affiliated with the Program took action to allow non-affiliated Local
Unions the opportunity to participate by paying a one-time fee of sixty cents ($.60) per member (For
example: If your local union has 100 members, your one-time payment would be $60.00). After you
have paid the one-time initiation fee, your local will have no further obligation for payments to the
Scholarship Program.

If your Local Union decides to participate in the Scholarship Program, the children of your members
{Graduating Seniors} will be eligible to compele their Senior Year for one of twelve (12) four-year
Scholarships totaling ten thousand dollars ($10,000.00) each, beginning with the next full application
period following the date your Local Union affiliates with the Scholarship Program.

This information should be presented to your membership at a Local Union meeting. If they vote to
participate, simply send a check to my office, made payable to “Richard T. Gosser Scholarship
Program” in the amount of $.60 per member.

1 hope your membership will decide to affiliate. If you have any questions, please feel free to direct
them to my office.

In Solidarity,

Ken Lortz, Director
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